From:

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 2:56:21 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 11:21 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Caitlin White

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

I would like to start by saying that the residents of Woodstock had absolutely no say in the sale of
Woodstock hydro. After the sale was complete, | encountered a hydro one representitave at a local fair
and he assured me that rates would freeze for at least 5 years. With the sale of Woodstock hydro, my
water bill became separate yet my hydro bill did not decrease. Why does almost every other company
have compitition except for our energy sectors? It is unfair for families to work harder and harder just
to make ends meet. Our electricity prices are among the highest in Canada! Why should we continue
to pay more while we are constantly improving our energy consumption AND we're paying to unload our
surplus of energy to the U.S.?!

I'm really starting to become disappointed in Canada...

-- Attachment --
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